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Over the past year, Manitoba Transportation 

and Infrastructure (MTI), Tetra Tech Canada 

Inc., and Landmark Planning & Design Inc.  

have been working internally on the conceptual 

design study for twinning the 16-kilometre 

section of the TransCanada/Provincial Trunk 

Highway (PTH) 1 from Falcon Lake to the 

Manitoba-Ontario border.

MTI is continuing to work on this project and  

is currently in conversations with Indigenous  

Rights Holders, working to ensure all interests  

are carefully considered.

The Project Team intends to conduct a series 

of engagement meetings (Round 2A) to share 

viable corridor alternatives in the coming 

weeks. Once a preferred corridor is identified, 

MTI will look at specific alignment alternatives 

within that corridor. Please watch your local 

newspaper and MTI’s website for current and 

future project and meeting announcements.  

We thank you for your patience as we carry  

out work towards this important project.
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